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Attendance 

 

 

 

 

This week’s attendance is 96% 

Class Average  Class Average 

Nursery 98% Year 3  95% 

Reception 96% Year 4  99% 

Year 1 99% Year 5  92% 

Year 2 94% Year 6  97% 

Reminder 

Gates open at 8:45am and close at 8:50am. After 8:50 pupils must enter through the office as late. 

 

Calendar dates  

Yr6 parents SATs and residential 
meeting  

Friday 7th February  2.45-3.15pm  Parents of Children in Yr6  

 

Next half term club payment due  Tuesday 11th February   ALL  

 

PTFA Valentine Tuck Shop   Friday 14th February  3:15pm  Hall  

 

 

Lunchtime award 
Each week the midday assistants celebrate the achievements of all children but give special 

recognition to some children to receive the lunchtime award. 
 

Nursery Isaac For always being a good boy and kind  

Reception KJ  For always using his manners 
Year 1 Esme For making great decisions during lunchtime! 

Year 2 Charlie  For always being kind and polite  

Year 3 Olivia For helping one of his friends in the dinner hall this week 
Year 4  Harvey For always being polite when in the hall and lining up 

Year 5 Max For determination, despite an injury during lunchtime Max came 
back to the match with determination to help his team win  

Year 6  Sophie For always being kind and polite  
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Monday (term time only) 

Move and Play at Ken Ward - Birth-9m 

9.30-10.30 

Delivered by Grow in Tameside - Hyde Family 

Hub.  

You can book a place on 0161 342 5353 

FREE 

 

Wednesday (term time only) 

Pre-school Explorers (12m-5 years) 

Hattersley Centre - Melandra Crescent  

9.15-10.15 

Delivered by Grow in Tameside - Hyde Family 

Hub.  

You can book a place on 0161 342 5353 

FREE 
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Local Governing Board  

After the February Holiday, out Local Governing Board will be starting to look at recruitment 

for new Parent Governors. We will be looking for one Parent Governor to start in the 

Summer term and one Parent Governor to start in Sept 2025.  

More information will be sent after the holidays. 

WELLBEING STARS  

Each week we work on developing skills regarding mental health and wellbeing with the children. This 

certificate celebrates those who have shown a great understanding in this week’s focus for their class. 

Nursery  Hadlee Hadlee has been a good friend this week and looked after our new children. 
Hadlee has helped her friends to understand the rules and modelled what they 
should be doing. Well done for showing our school value caring 

Reception Casper For inspiring and caring always being a super friend in Reception. 

Year 1  Esme  For Inspiring: This week Esme has used her calming box and ‘her words’ to self 

regulate her emotions. She has even offered to share her calming techniques 

when her friends have been upset or anxious.  

Year 2 Matilda  Matilda is always helpful around the classroom, she is supportive to her friends 
and teachers and always makes an effort in her work. Well done Matilda! 

Year 3 Cobe  Cobe has shown great maturity by chatting with adults about his packed lunch 
options, ensuring he has plenty of energy for the afternoons. 

Year 4  Brodie  Brodie is an always child. She is always patient, always has a positive attitude and 
a big smile on her face. She is a pleasure to have in the class and school. 

Year 5 Max You supported a friends that needed your help this week. You spoke to them 

calmly and tried to support them. It was lovely to see. 

Year 6  Freddie  For achieving and improving – Freddie has been working very well with Mrs. 
Medcalf in his maths lessons! He is listening to feedback about his work and is 
willing to give things another go! Keep it up Freddie! 
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CHILD OF THE WEEK  
Each week the teachers celebrate the achievements of all children but give special recognition to some children to 

receive the Child of the Week award. 
 

Nursery Ollie For improving. Ollie has worked really hard in PSED and is using a lot more words to 
express himself. 

Reception Etiosa For Improving: He is always showing curiosity and being willing to learn new things. 

Year 1 Jacob  For Achieving: This week Jacob has joined in with lots of learning activities and played so 
well with others. We are very proud of how quickly he has settled into a new routine. 

Year 2 Mankirat For Achieving & Improving – Kiki has been using her phonics well in her writing. She has 
been trying really hard in English and maths recently. Well done Kiki! 

Year 3 Violet For Improving- Violet has always been hesitant about editing her English work, but this 
week has been focussing on our Editing Stations to ensure she is using her purple pen to 
edit errors in her independent writing. 

Year 4  Sienna  For Improving and achieving – Sienna has been working fantastically in her work this 
week. She has improved and achieved in Maths and we are very proud of her! 

Year 5 Alexander  For Inspiring: You have never failed to amaze us during your time at Discovery Academy. 
You have a wealth of knowledge and an incredible way of applying this. Thank you so 
much for all you have taught us. 

Year 6  Evie-Mae  This week, Evie-Mae has worked very well in all of her lessons, even when she has other 
things on her mind. She has spoken to adults to support her then cracked straight on with 
her lesson! Keep it up Evie-Mae! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA baby group  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA Colouring in competition.  

Today your child will come home with a colouring in sheet. This is 

for the PTFA ran Valentines colouring in competition.  

Please complete and return to the CLASS TEACHER no later than 

Friday 7th February.  

A winner will be chosen for the following groups 

EYFS (Nursery and Reception) 

KS1 (Year 1 and 2) 

LKS2 (Year 3 and 4) 

UKS2 (Year 5 and 6) 

Winners will be announced in Friday assembly on Valentines Day 

(14.2.25) where they will receive a Valentines bag made by the 

PTFA. 

 

 

 

 

 


